Shack, Pat

From:

Natalie St.Amour

Sent:

Thursday, October 18, 2018 8:01 PM

To:

Shack, Pat

Subject:

RE: TFAC Revised

Hi Pat,

I'm letting you know that I had resigned from EEPAC because of a new job. So, I will not be able to continue being the EEPAC representative on TFAC.

Natalie

From: Shack, Pat [mailto:Pshack@london.ca]

Sent: October-18-18 9:07 AM

To:

Subject: FW: TFAC Revised

Good Morning,

Please find attached REVISED Agenda for TFAC October 24, 2018.

Thanks



London

Pat Shack

Committee Secretary City Clerk's Office City of London

P.O. Box 5035, London, ON N6A 4L9

P: 519.661.CITY(2489) x 5417 | Fax: 519.661.4892

pshack@london.ca | www.london.ca





Your Choice.

Monday, October 22, 2018